
HB 590 -- PUBLIC OFFICIAL INFORMATION

SPONSOR: Houx

This bill requires public officials including those elected or
appointed to positions in the state, its agencies, political
subdivisions, and special districts to maintain a unique email
address and direct phone number or extension for the purpose of
constituent contact. These entities shall maintain information
about the email address and phone numbers of their public officials
on their website or social media pages.


